MEMORANDUM

OF SANTAR BARRANDO CALIFORNIA

Date:

April 22, 2014

To:

Honorable Steve Lavagnino, Chair, and Members of the Board of Supervisors

From:

Takashi Wada, Interim Director -

Alcohol, Drug & Mental Health Services

Subject:

Traditions Behavioral Health Contract:

Request for Continuance

cc:

Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer

As you recall, the Traditions Behavioral Health Contract was before the Board of Supervisors for consideration on March 18, 2014. At that meeting, the Board directed staff to bring the item back before the Board of Supervisors on April 22, 2014. Given the overall schedule and to ensure that all questions posed are answered, staff requests the continuance of the Traditions Behavioral Health Contract item. At this time, staff has not determined a return date for this item.

Thank you.